
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Christmas Service next Sunday 4:00 PM with Potluck 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 16, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

This coming Sunday Dec. 22nd, we will have an afternoon Christmas Service at 4pm at Belvedere. There 

will be a potluck after service so please prepare your dishes according to the organization below: 

 

Families with last names A-I: main dish 

 

Families with last names J-P: side dish 

 

Families with last names Q-Z: desserts 

 

We look forward to seeing you this coming Sunday! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


